
November 22 - November 28

Wednesday@Bethany

will meet tonight at 
6:30. Please 

contact Deb or 
Cathleen for the 

Zoom link.

Advent Bible Study – Go Tell

Ever since angels lit the Bethlehem sky and 
sent amazed shepherds to meet the baby, 

people whose lives have been touched by Jesus 
have been telling others the story.


Tuesday afternoons, 4:00 pm-5:00 pm

12/5, 12/12 and 12/19, in person at Bethany 

Presbyterian Church

Please let Deb know if you are interested!

The Church Office will be closed 

Friday, November 24, and Tuesday, 

November 28. Cathleen will be 
available via email.

Pastor Deb will be on vacation from 

November 27 - December 4. If you have 

any pastoral needs please contact the 

church office at (650) 589-3711 or 

office@bethanypcusa.org.

The Deacons will be sponsoring a 
Christmas card writing event after 

worship on December 3.We will provide 
cards, postage, and addresses, and we 

hope to send holiday greetings to people 
who aren't able to make it to church much 

anymore. Please join us!


